
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter. 

 

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs 
Gilbey/Miss Bryan Subject: R.E. Date: 23/11/18 

 

Task/Expectation: 

Thank you for encouraging your child to learn the words to the songs for 
the winter bazaar. We have had a few short practices at school and most 
children seem to know most of the words off by heart. The arrangements 
are for your child to meet us in the school hall next Friday a few 
minutes before we perform at 4.30pm. We have spoken to the children 
about wearing a festive hat, headband or tinsel. As most children will not 
go home, school uniform is preferable. The children can then enjoy the 
bazaar with you afterwards. Our singing should approximately ten minutes. 

We were lucky enough to be visited by Clemency Cooper, an 
archaeologist from Oxford University on Wednesday morning. She talked 
to the children about the exciting artefacts that had been found at the 
Barratt Homes site on Chapel Lane in Bingham whilst the foundations 
were being prepared. Clemency brought samples of pottery, jewellery and 
coins for the children to look at from when the Romans briefly settled in the 
area. The whole morning was very interesting and the children loved it. 
Photographs can be found on the class page of the school website. 

In R.E. Miss Bryan has been talking to the children about festivals of light, 
including Christmas. The children have been looking at different pictures of 
light in school. For homework this week, we would like the children to think 
about what light means to them and produce a picture, painting or collage 
to represent this (or any other way they can think of)  

Times table and spelling tests will continue to take place every 
Wednesday. Library books can be changed on any day and indoor P.E. 
remains on a Friday morning. 

We look forward to seeing many of you at the winter bazaar next Friday! 

 

 

Please return homework by: Friday 30th November 2018 

 


